
I wanted to explain to the board a little more about the need for a "Random Act of Kindness" to Interfaith Caring 

Ministries. They currently have a grant from Abermarle Corporation for $10,000 for a new truck if we can match 

that amount. We have promises for $8100 as of now. The truck is part of the infrastructure of the organization 

which keeps it going. ICM has been around and been helping people that are temporarily down on their luck since 

the late 80's and has a proven track record. I hope we can get a promise of $1000 towards the truck from Space 

Center Rotary. Thanks so much for the consideration. 

Olive Riker 


